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Message from Mrs Barker
What a busy fortnight it has been! A huge congratulations to
Peake Class for their fabulous assembly, the children have
clearly enjoyed learning all about the Anglo- Saxons and the
Vikings. Thank you to all the parents who came to support.

We are very much looking forward to seeing you for
"Consultation Evening" next week. I am delighted that we will be
holding these face to face in our school halls. Please arrive a
few minutes before your appointment time to allow you enough
time to look through your children's work books. I am sure that
you will be very impressed with how hard your children have
been working.

It was great to see the "Walking Bus" up and running again this
week. Not only is it a great way to reduce the emissions around
our school, it is also a great way to keep fit. Well done to all the
children who joined us and a huge thank you to our volunteers.
If you would like your child to join the "Walking Bus" on a Friday
morning, please complete a consent form and send it into the
office.

Year 5 are continuing to enjoy their weekly keyboard lessons. I
am so impressed with how much progress they have made.



DIARY DATES
October
18 - PTA AGM 7.30pm, at school
18 & 19 - Parent consultations

20 - Year 4 Roman day
20 - Years 1&2 Harvest Assembly, 9am
21 - Years 1&2 Harvest Assembly, 9am
21 - Last day of half term
31 - Teacher training day

November
1 - Back to school
3 - Coleman class assembly, 9am (new date)
3 - Scott Primary Fantastic Fireworks
16 - Fossey class assembly, 9am
30 - MacArthur class assembly, 9am

Scott Primary 
Fantastic Fireworks

Thursday 3rd November
Gates open 5.30pm. Display approx 6.30pm

If you can help organise, or help on
the day (before, during and after).

Please email
office@scottprimary.co.uk

Check Parentmail on how to buy tickets



SUPERSTARS
Year 1 - 6

Year 1
Edoardo B * Leonardo S

Year 2
Harry C * Maisie D

Year 3
Rosey D * Troy S * Amber M * Sofia T * 

Bella-Grace * S Svyatoslav C 
Year 4

Maddy F * Ellie S * Samuel W * Theo D
Year 5

Mark T * Archie P * Stephen Q* Isaac W * Mabel P
Year 6 

Sabina B * Harry W * Alfie F * Issac W * 
Dawood S * Lorenzo D * Chloe F

Attendance
 Years 1-6

Week: Oct 3rd
All School: 96%

Classes with the highest
South

Bumblbees : 98.6%
North

Grylls: 99.3%

Week: Sept 26th
All School: 97.1%

Classes with the highest
South

Hedgehogs: 98.9%
North

Fiennes: 100%



This will be held at the Nouth Pole (entrance through the
staff room door in the car park).

We look forward to seeing many new faces. If you have
any question, please contact the school office.

PTA AGM
Tuesday 18th October, 7.30pm 

Everyone is welcome

Friday Coffee Mornings
Mrs Rycraft and Mrs Weerasirie are holding

coffee mornings for parents and carers every
Friday morning at 8.45am.

 
 

This is a chance to meet us and other parents
and get together for a chat over a cuppa.

 

 They are at the South Pole in a classroom towards the top of
year Year 1&2 path. Someone will be on hand to show the way

Scotties and Friday afternoon club
Bookings for up until Christmas will open in half

term (a Parentmail will go out when it's open).
 

If you pay with your tax-free account, please email
the office by Thursday 20th October as we are

unable to process them in half term.
 

Remember - there is no afternoon Scotties or
childcare on Friday 16th December



The month of October is traditionally Black History
month, but at Scott, we’ll be celebrating our
diversity all year through the arts and in our

lessons with special activities and visitors/trips.
From Bollywood Dancing to Islamic geometric art,
to the music of Dai Wei, every child at Scott will

enjoy an exciting and inclusive curriculum.
 

As part of our diverse curriculum, we are also
celebrating the poetry of our new Children’s

Laureate, Joseph Coelho. In the next few weeks,
children in Years 1 – 6, will bring home one of his
poems to learn by heart. In school, they will learn

how to perform this poem to their friends and
classmates. Some children will then take part in a

school competition, performing to parents and
children from other classes/year groups. 



Tower of London
Year 6 enjoyed a trip to the Tower of London as part

of their crime and punishment topic.
They all had a fantastic time and behaved
beautifully and were a credit to our school


